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WORKSHOP NOTICE  

TO DISCUSS WOODARD DEVELOPMENT. 
 

WHEN:  Monday February 10, 2020 6:00 PM 

WHERE:  Napavine City Hall, 407 Birch Ave. SW 

 

 

The Napavine Planning Commission is holding a public workshop to 

discuss Woodard Road Development.  

 

The City respectfully requests your attendance at a meeting on Monday, 

February 10, 2020 following the regularly scheduled Planning 

Commission meeting to receive input and feedback on potential Woodard 

Road Development.  The meeting will be held at Napavine City Hall, 

located at 407 Birch Ave. SW. 

 

If you would like more information please contact Katie Williams (360) 

262-9344. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shawn O’Neill, Mayor Sharri Salyers, City Clerk 
Mary Wood, City Treasurer 
Chris Salyers, Chief of Police 
Bryan Morris, PW / CD Director 
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